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Our First Blog	Comment by Kate Llewellyn: Nice friendly title
05th April 2017



So, we have decided to start a nice little blog to allow all of our customers and friends a bit more of an insight into what we get up to in delivering your local, independent village greengrocers.

Blogging is a relatively new idea for us (being so traditional or old fashioned?!) so we enlisted the help of Kate Llewellyn to get us started! And after a glass of wine with Kate, the Wilson’s blog was on.	Comment by Kate Llewellyn: Very touched by this comment – Thank you x
News from the shop	Comment by Kate Llewellyn: I wondered if some headings might work well to guide readers? You could use the same ones consistently to help frame each post.
The saddest news is that Paigey, our fantastic wee Kiwi, has returned to New Zealand and is greatly missed for her mud wrestling exploits, endless enthusiasm and a skill set beyond her years.

We now have Mrs Polly White to boss us around on Mondays instead and she’s already making inroads on establishing the new Monday regime.

In other shop news, we also had some unusual visitors twice last week – Mr & Mrs Duck! – who, after taking a wander around the shop, carried on with their business further along the High Street! 
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Produce News
Spring has very definitely sprung at Wilson's and as we enter the new season. We are now being supplied UK asparagus, watercress from a small independent supplier in Tufton and Jersey Royal potatoes. New Forest strawberries are now available as well and there is plentiful supply of UK rhubarb and purple sprouting broccoli.
[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Now that the sun is finally shining, we have also restocked our Organic Marshfield ice creams and are delighted to be serving these at this year’s Overton Primary School Fete on the 1st July. Do pop in and try some of the fantastic flavours.	Comment by Kate Llewellyn: I’ve just put in a simple call to action here – I’m definitely coming in for an ice cream soon!

Other News
We are pleased to tell you that we are now supplying to Forest Holidays at Blackwood Forest and we are looking forward to a long mutual partnership.

And finally, we wanted to tell you that our very own Maria, Becs, Shelley, Lizzy and Clare will all be taking part in the ‘Race To The King’ event on 24th & 25th June. This is a 53 mile walk in aid of Save The Children. We expect to do a little bit of fundraising with the ladies in aid of this worthy cause. Please support them if you can – http://www.virginmoneygiving.com/team/OvertonWanderers	Comment by Kate Llewellyn: I reworded this a little as there may be some readers who don’t know who these lovely ladies are – so I’ve just suggested it using ‘our very own’ – rather than say ‘who work for us’ or something more serious sounding!
Well, that’s it for our first blog folks and we shall be back with a further veggie update in a couple of weeks.
David & Maria
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